
l O November 20 l 7 

Mr Gerry Mcinally 

Committee Secretary 

Senate Select Committee 

Political Influence of Donations 

PO Box 6100 

Parliament House 

Canberra ACT 2600 

Email: politicaldonations.sen@aph.gov .au 

Dear Mr Mcinally 

QUEENSLAND 

resources 
COUNCIL 

With reference to your letter dated 6 November 2017 to Mr Ian Macfarlane relating to 

Motivation behind political donations: 

Queensland Resources Council, in its role as the peak body representing the Resources 

Industry in Queensland, does not make political donations to political parties or political 

candidates. 

Yours sincerely 

Glenn Buckner 

Chief Financial Officer 
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